
 
 

 
 
 

 

Sept. 2021 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
The performing arts department would like to inform you that we offer instrumental tuition at Armfield. If your child 
plays an instrument or would like to learn an instrument, then we would like to encourage them to take up lessons. 
We are currently in the process of arranging lessons for a wider range of different instruments. We have access to a 
very talented team of peripatetic music teachers from Blackpool Music Service that will be able to come into school 
every week to teach our students. 
  
We would like to offer lessons in a variety of instruments including: 
 

 Piano/keyboard 

 Voice 

 Drum kit 

 Guitar (acoustic, electric, bass guitar) 

 Strings (violin, viola, cello, double bass) 

 Woodwind (flute, clarinet, saxophone) 

 Brass (cornet, trumpet, trombone, French horn, baritone horn, euphonium, tuba) 
 
At Armfield, we are really keen to offer lessons on as many instruments as possible. If your child would like to take 
up this opportunity, please complete the reply slip below to indicate which instrument they are interested in learning. 
Reply slips should be returned to Mr Hobbs by Wednesday 6th October. Please note that completing a reply slip does 
not mean that you will be signing up to instrumental lessons; it is purely to assess the demand.  
 
Once we have assessed the demand for instrumental lessons, I will write to you again with an opportunity for your 
child to sign up along with details of the cost.  
 
If you require any further information, then please do not hesitate to contact me. Many thanks for your support. 
 
Yours faithfully, 

 
Mr T Hobbs 
Head of Performing Arts 
 

 
FAO Mr Hobbs – Instrumental Lessons 
 
NAME OF STUDENT: …………………………………………………………YEAR & FORM: ………………..…………. 
 
My son/daughter is interested in having lessons at Armfield on the following instrument(s) 
  
Instrument(s): …………………………………………………………………………….. 
 
 
Signed Parent/Carer: ………………………………………………………………… 
 


